
 

Kremmling Preschool Newsletter  
February 12-18, 2020 

PRESIDENT’S DAY – There will be no preschool this Monday, February 17th in observance of 

President’s Day. 

 

VALENTINE’S DAY PARTIES  – They will be on Thursday, February 13th. The morning class will 

begin their party at 10am, the afternoon and full day class will begin their parties at 2:30pm.  If you 

send valentines for your child to give out, please bring enough cards for everyone in his/her class. The 

morning class will need to bring 18 valentines, the afternoon class will need to bring 13 valentines, and 

the full day class will need 18 valentines for their classmates & teachers. Please have your child write 

their name by the “from” line on their valentines. Please leave the “to” line BLANK. This way your 

child may walk around and put one card in each classmates bag and not have to ask who to whom 

that card belongs. If you would like to bring snacks/treats or help, there is a sign-up sheet in your 

child’s classroom.  Parents are welcome to attend!  If your child does not nomally attend school on 

Thursday’s, an adult may bring that child to the party and stay with them through the festivities! 

 

 BIRTH – 5 YEARS DEVELOPMENTAL SCREENINGS – Friday, March 6th, Kremmling 

Preschool will host the annual developmental screenings.  Children birth – 2 years/10 months will be 

screened from 9am-1130am. Children 2 years/11 months will be screened from 12pm-230pm. Children 

currently enrolled in preschool DO NOT need to schedule a screening as they have already been 

screened. Call Michele at the preschool (970) 724-9483.  

 

 CALENDAR of EVENTS:  

  Feb. 13  Valentine’s Day Parties 

  Feb. 17  President’s Day, Preschool Closed 

Mar. 6   Preschool Screenings (more information to come) 

Mar. 8   Daylight Saving Times Begins – “Spring” forward 

Mar. 16-22  Spring Break, Preschool Closed 

Mar. 25/26  Parent Teacher Conferences 

 April 13  Early registration for morning preschoolers currently enrolled 

April 14  Picture Day 

April 20  Preschool open enrollment 

May 20  Pre-K Graduation 

May 21  Students last day 

 

Please do not hesitate to call or stop by with any questions or concerns! 

Michele DeSanti, Director (970) 724-9483. 


